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Travis Hahn <Travis_Hahn@eogresources.com> 

Thursday, December 22, 2016 9:32 AM 

Sharp, Karen, EMNRD 
Roy AET Com #9H

Karen,
Please note, we over looked this well including 40 acres of federal minerals within the 160 acres of the designated 

spacing. The federal minerals are located in Unit C (NENW) thus not the bottom hole location which would require 

Federal to be included in the name. After drilling and completing this well and the start of production the BLM notified 

us that we were not in compliance due to us not submitting a Federal APD for the Roy AET Com #9H. The process of the 

well becoming complaint required the submission of a Federal APD, so one was completed and submitted. Please 

accept the Federal APD as the correct APD.

Thank you,

Travis Hahn

Land Regulatory Representative

575-748-4120

EOG Y Resources, Inc.
104 S. 4th Street,

Artesia, New Mexico, 88210
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